

write on!











WALLPAPER

Dear Editor:

Wow! Your TEEN PIN-UPS is absolutely something else! I hung all the pin-ups from the last issue on my wall and it looks like wall paper! I especially love David Cassidy and I'd really love to meet him one day. Well, I just wanted to say thanks for publishing such a great magazine.

Dee-Dee Goree Atlanta, Ga.

ALMOST FLIPPED

Dear Editor:

I think your TEEN PIN-UPS magazine is really groovy. When I got the March issue and saw The Osmond Brothers I almost flipped. So I had to show it off to all the girls at school and they loved it, too. We'd all like to see more and more of The Osmonds in your book. Keep up the good work.

Clara S. Lima, W. Va.

A REQUEST

Dear Editor:

I read your magazine all the time. Do you think you could put more in your books about The Carpenters? I haven't seen too much of them. Thanks.

Lori Reed Pittsford, N.Y.

RAVING

Dear Editor:

I just got my first issue of TEEN PIN-UPS and I dig it. One thing, though—please put more pictures in of The Partridge Family. I think they're really groovy. And David Cassidy's the greatest!

Dawn Hughes
Pocomoke City, Md.
EDITOR'S NOTE: Thanks a
bunch for the compliment,
Dawn, And don't miss "The
Partridges: Hiding Things
From Each Other" right in
this issue!

HAPPY

Dear Editor:

I just got the March issue of TEEN PIN-UPS. I was really happy to see the great picture of Chris Stone. He's my fav.

> Lisa A. Freyhoff, Wisc.

BIRTHDAY TREAT

Dear Editor:

I got my first issue of TEEN PIN-UPS on my birthday—and what a treat. I just love David Cassidy and I'm glad you have that fantastic color center-fold of him in your book. I hope you have a lot more pictures of him in your next issue.

Cathy Black Ontario, Canada

GOOD WORK

Dear Editor:

I really enjoyed the pictures of Bobby Sherman, David Cassidy and Chad Everett. They are the greatest. Your whole magazine is great. Good work!

Mischelle Grace Omak, Wash.

JUST ABOUT FAINTED

Dear Editor:

Your magazine is the best. I just about fainted when I opened up the last issue and found groovy Jack Wild looking me right in the eyes. Please put in another groovy picture of him. Thanks.

Julie H. Gresham, Ore.

WOW

Dear Editor:

I just finished reading the March issue of TEEN PIN-UPS. Wow, is it ever fabulous! I just have one thing to say. I wish you would put more in your magazine about The Brady Bunch—especially Maureen McCormick. I think the picture of Barry Williams is great. I sure would like to see more of Donny Osmond, too.

Lee Ann Johnson Waconia, Minn.

EDITOR'S NOTE: Look for another fabulous color pinup of Donny right inside our front cover!

BEAUTIFUL

Dear Editor:

Thank you for all the beautiful pictures of Barry Williams, Maureen McCormick and Danny Bonaduce. They are truly the greatest. Please try and put in a center-fold of Barry someday.

Debbie R.

Las Vegas, Nevada

PLEASED

Dear Editor:

I just finished reading my first issue of TEEN PIN-UPS and I'm very pleased. I never saw so many pictures in all my life. I really dig Maureen McCormick and Bobby Sherman. I just can't wait to get my next issue!

Paula B. Worcester, Mass.



Do you have something to say? Send your comments to: WRITE ON!

TEEN PIN-UPS 235 Park Avenue South New York, N.Y. 10003